
Memo
To: Georgina Moore, Secretary of the Senate

From: Steven N. Liss, Vice-Principal (Research)

Date: September 8, 2011

Re: Request to Extend Provisional Status of
Sustainable Bioeconomy Centre
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Vice-Principal (Research)
251 Richardson Hall
Queen’s University
Kingston, ON K7L 3N6
Tel: (613) 533-6933
Fax: (613) 533-6934

I am in agreement
Bioeconorny Ce tre
one-time only asis

•th Dr. Pollard’s request to extend the provisional status of the Sustainable
til 2012. Please note, however, that the extension will be approved on a
ith a review to be completed before the end of 2012.

Dr. Poll ~4’s i e. jest is enclos- • s background information.

Steven N
Vice-Princi, (Research)

c. A. Pollard, Director, Sustainable Bioeconomy Centre
S. Verbeek, Director. Office of VP(Research)
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